
Friends of Newton Burgoland School Monthly Meeting  

Wednesday 3rd March 2021, 8pm via Zoom 

Agenda 
Apologies and Introductions 
Events 
AOB 
Next Meetings 
Finances 

Present- Natalie Ward, Vicki Boulter, Cathy Oakley, Nicola Gardner, Hazel Roberts 
and Lucy Hollingsworth.  

Apologies- Lisa Dinsdale Shelley Hill, Leanne Hart, Priya Dhadyalla, Becky Poole, 
Dianne McCaskie, Maddie Cave and Kate Ward. 

Easter- Due to Covid restrictions still in place, unfortunately we are unable to put on 
the Easter Egg Treasure Hunt again this year. Natalie is contacting Supermarkets to 
ask for donations for eggs to give to the children on the last day of term (26th March) 

May Pole- Natalie is speaking to Mrs Ward regarding May pole and we will discuss 
in more detail at the next meeting.  

Fathers Day June 20th- We discussed providing doughnuts that Vicki recommended 
from ‘Project D’ She is going to contact them for more information. 

Summer Fayre/Picnic- Natalie is going to speak to Mrs Ward regarding the 
Summer Fayre this year to see if it is possible to go ahead. More details to be 
discussed at the next meeting.  

Ice Cream Van- This was booked for last year but due to Covid we had to cancel. 
Natalie is contacting them ensure it has been postponed and will come on the last 
day of term this year (9th July). 

100 Club- We continue to look into this as another way to raise funds. 

Wishlist- Music scratch desks and Woodwork. Leanne suggested more magnifying 
pots for Forest School- Natalie agreed for them to be ordered. We also discussed 
new playground markings and are looking at getting a grant. This is something we 
are looking into in more detail and receive quotes.  

AOB Other ideas to raise money while we are limited discussed,  

-Fish and Chip van, to pre-order Fish and Chips and bring a picnic blanket to sit 
socially distanced on the Wraggy. 



-Sponsored Walk- Children to walk a combined distance (for example- from London 
to Scotland) individually near home and collect sponsorship from friends and family.  

-Barn Dance- to be discussed when we know more information on dates etc. 

-Vegetable show 29th August- to be discussed in more detail when we receive more 
information. 

-Batteries/Ink cartridges- Vicki to look into receiving money back form old batteries 
and ink cartridges. 

Bags to School- Vicki to arrange another one after the success of the last one. 
Details to be sent out to give parents/carers advanced notice. 

Fundraising- We continue to look at options where parents/carers can donate 
should they wish to. This could potentially be through Just Giving, Paypal or Go 
Fund Me.  

Amazon Smile- Select - Friends of Newton Burgoland School- Start shopping!!  

 

Finances 

March 2021 Finance Overview as of 03/03/21 
 
YTD £4,058.41 
 
All payments and invoices up to date. 
 
Fundraising Events  
 
Elfridges £114.00  
Christmas Photos £64.00 
Christmas Craft £42.54 
Christmas Raffle £507.00 
Bags to School Collection £87.00 
Tote Bags tbc 
Amazon Smile £65.84 
 

Next meeting- TBC 

 



Ways to Support Our School  

 

Simply visit easyfundraising.org.uk Select - Friends of Newton Burgoland 
School  

4,300 online sites will give us a free donation when you shop with them - 
at no extra cost to you!  

Do you shop at Amazon? 
Would you like Amazon to donate to our school every time you shop?  

If so simply visit www.smile.amazon.com 
Select - Friends of Newton Burgoland School Start shopping!!  

 
 


